
BB Reports Parish Council October 2024 

 

Neighbourhood Development Plan 

 

We have now received a consultation process for this form Kirkwells. Given the amount of work 

involved and the fact that we will be asking a new clerk to get this extremely important process 

completed according to legislation, we may still seek the external support we budgeted for this year. 

When our new clerk is full on board, this will be a matter for discussion by the Working Group to be 

brought back to council shortly 

 

 

PLR Report 

 

I am meeting with our new Neighbourhood Policing Team Member PC Matt O’Brien this Thursday. If 

any councillor has any issues, they wish me to raise with him, please provide me with details by 

Wednesday evening. 

For your information, there were 15 reported crimes in the village in August. Please note these are 

reports only and there is no data giving information on how many were treated as crimes and given 

further investigation. 

 

 

War Memorial Update 

 

As per the last meeting, we will now be moving forward to seek quotes for repairing the current 

memorial and cleaning the name plaques. WE will be seeking quotes in the next few months. As we 

can not meet a deadline of November 11th the time scale can be relaxed somewhat. 


